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 Manager – Government & External Affairs 
 Frontier Communications 
 300 Bland Street 
 Bluefield, West Virginia 24701 
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 angie.mccall@ftr.com 

 
 

November 17, 2020 Electronically Filed 
 

Mr. Cayce Hinton, Director 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 

RE: Docket No: 20200196-TP 
New Interconnection, Resale and Collocation Agreement Between 
Frontier Communications of the South, LLC and NGA 911, LLC 

 

Dear Mr. Hinton: 
 

This transmittal letter is to revise the reference for the new Interconnection 
Agreement between Frontier Communications of the South, LLC and NGA 911, LLC. 
Referenced above and Initially filed August 20, 2020. 

 
Reference to “Unbundling” is being removed from the subject line due to no 

unbundling elements included with this new ICA at this time.  Should unbundling 
elements be desired in the future, the ICA will be amended to reflect the unbundling 
elements. 

 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at 304-325-1688. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
s/Angela McCall 

 
Angela McCall 
Manager – Government & External Affairs 




